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are you fruitful or fruitless

"and even now the ax is laid to the root of the trees.  
therefore every tree which does not bear good fruit is 
cut down and thrown into the fire." luke 3:9

our heavenly Father is so merciful and patient.  He is 
the vinedresser.  He will water you, fertilize you and 
prune you back - all for the purpose of bearing fruit.  
"as the branch cannot bear fruit of itself, unless it 
abides in the vine, neither can you, unless you abide 
in Me." john 15:4 

what is the fruit He is seeking in our lives?  "the 
fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, longsuffering, 
kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, self-
control." gal 5:22-23 

how long has the Good Man come seeking fruit from your 
vine?  sure He is understanding and forbearing but His 
patience is not without limits.  "for though by this 
time you ought to be teachers, you need someone to 
teach you again the first principles of the oracles of 
God; and you have come to need milk and not solid 
food." heb 5:12

are you still blown about by every wind and doctrine - 
swayed by every new chaismatic leader or teacher 
arriving on the scene?  "examine yourselves as to 
whether you are in the faith.  test yourselves.  do you 
not know yourselves, that Jesus Christ is in you? — 
unless indeed you are disqualified." 2 cor 13:5  many 



have played loose and careless with the gospel long 
enough. 

have you been told to just utter these few words and 
your salvation will be ensured forever?  only if they 
were uttered from the heart.  you must have a true 
acknowledgement and repentance from you former life.  
from there you must strive to please your Lord in all 
you do.

we all keep falling, but only those who keep getting up 
can know His grace will be sufficient.  is your 
weakness or enticement just a temporary falling or is 
it a lazy spirit and a pleasure in pursing your former 
ways?  if you are truly "in Christ" you will have 
sorrow and regret you have fallen short yet again.  "if 
we confess our sins, He is faithful and just to forgive 
us our sins and to cleanse us from all 
unrighteousness." 1 john 1:9 

in my shallow past several of us would go to las vegas. 
when playing the slots we used to say this one is ripe, 
meaning we had already put a ton of money in it and it 
was ready to pay off.  mostly, like satan's promises, 
the payoff never came.  but the Jesus we feed upon in 
our lives has a guaranteed payoff.  talk about hitting 
the jackpot.

He said we would know them by their fruit.  how long 
have you walked with the Lord and how much fruit can be 
seen in your life.  are you ripe with fruit or still 
green on the vine?  we must all turn that spotlight 
inward and let it reveal all that is not His way.  
"examine yourselves as to whether you are in the faith.  



test yourselves." 2 cor 13:5


